
 

 

 
 
 
22 September 2023 
 
 

Brighton Training Centre Construction Works 
 

Construction Update 22 Sep 23 
 

 
Crossroads Civil have made good progress on site and are nearing completion in the coming weeks. 
 
On Monday, 25 Sep 23, the under bore drilling crew will commence on site to bore new water pipes 
between the lower dam to the central dam. It is expected that this work will take up to three (3) days. 
This is dependent on whether the drillers encounter any rock which will in turn slow down their 
progress. 
 
Works will also commence on the pump shed concrete slab and power supply cable. It is planned to 
use the existing power supply route from Cartwright St to the lower dam where possible. Access pits 
along the route will be required to install the power supply cable. These pits will be made remediated 
and reinstated on completion. 
 
Tasracing will make a final delivery of sawdust to Brighton Training Centre in the week commencing 
25 Sep 23. Sawdust requirements after this final delivery will be the sole responsibility of each 
individual trainer. 
 
Thank you for your collaboration and cooperation. 
 
Tasracing Projects and Assets 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


